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19th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

BUILDING WORK 

 

The Local Authority have organised the replacement of the school’s perimeter fencing as well as alteration work to 

the main front entrance to school. 

 

These works were originally scheduled to start this term but were delayed.  They are now scheduled to begin at 

the start of the Summer holiday.  The fencing should be completed by the time the children return to school with 

the main entrance being completed towards the end of October. 

 

During this period, the access and egress route will be along the vehicular access only.  There will be no access into 

school through the existing main entrance whilst this work is being completed.  Signs will be displayed directing 

visitors to a side door entrance where a bell can be rung to gain the attention of office staff during this time.  All 

children will enter their classrooms as explained to them on Transition Day and staff will be outside to assist you 

in the mornings. 

 

I am aware that some of you are very keen for your children to bring bicycles to school.  We have delayed this only 

as we were expecting this work to have begun by now.  We ask for your patience for a few more weeks until we are 

able to access school normally and bicycles can be stored appropriately during the day. 

 

Further information will be circulated to you ahead of the start of term. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
 


